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The joy of “23+2"
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Currently operating as many as 23 hostels, the Society
dedicates itself to promoting an improved overall quality
of life by offering quality hostel services and showing
care and concern for persons with intellectual and
physical disabilities. Through our provision of diversified
life experiences, service users are able to satisfy their
physical, psychological, social and spiritual needs in the ",
pursuit of holistic living. Earlier this year, it was an honour
for us to be tender winners for a care and attention home providing
50 spaces, namely Kai Hong Home, which falls within the Social
Welfare Department subsidy programme. At the same time a new
day training centre-cum-hostel with 50 spaces, namely Kai Yuet Adult
Training Centre, is also to be established for persons with moderate
to severe intellectual disabilities.

In order to fully benefit from the joy of “23+2”, we are looking forward
to the initial operations of the new service units in early 2020. Interior
decoration of Kai Yuet Adult Training Centre and Kai Hong Home,
started in November 2019 and is expected to reach completion
in early 2020. In order to cater to people in needs as quickly as
possible, we are recruiting new staff of various grades to complete
the preparation work. We have high hopes for all of them, that they
might join Fu Hong Society, the big family, and build a caring and
inclusive family together with us.





